
WR Committee 

From: 	 Maile <mailemaui@hotmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:32 AM 

To: 	 WR Committee 

Subject: 	 Water 

Aloha Water Committee, 

Please do not touch the "Show me the water bill"! There is simply not enough information from the various interests 

and cross-section of people on this island to go forward. 

Respectfully, 

Maile Atay 
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